
Broadcast Sports International  

STA Application - 0507-EX-ST-2024 

Narrative Explanation of Operation 

2024 Kentucky Derby 

April 20, 2024, through May 6, 2024 

 

This application proposes the use of the band 2220 - 2250 MHz for short-range video relay in 

connection with video production by the applicant of NBC 2024 Kentucky Derby to be held at the 

Church Downs Racetrack located near Louisville, Kentucky between April 2 and May 6 inclusive, 

2024. This period includes setup and testing prior to the event.  

 

Should any authorized entity using this band report interference during the proposed operations, 

operation on the offending channel will immediately cease and not resume unless and until the 

interference complaint is resolved to the satisfaction of the authorized user.  

 

Other licensed channels normally used for video production in this frequency range are not available 

for this event due to their use by other licensees and authorized services.  

 

The stop buzzer contact for this operation is Mr. Matthew Butler who can be reached at 410-

693-5933 or by e-mail at Matt.Butler@bsintl.com. 

 

Matthew Butler 

7455 Race Road 

Hanover, MD 21076 

410-693-5933 telephone  

Matt.butler@bsintl.com 

mailto:Matt.Butler@bsintl.com

